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FROM THE COMMANDER 

      It’s that time of year we all like to get outside 

and meet with family and friends. Please check on them 

more often and those you have not heard from in a while. 

Please remember to be safe during your summer activities as 

we have all been sequestered for a long time because of 

Covid we are eager to be active. Please remember your 

loved ones who are no longer with us that we could be 

sharing our Good times with. Be it a life and memory well 

lived and remembered.  

 

Thank you to all of you who came out to either play or support the Euchre tournament fund 

raiser for Robert Jiacobbe.  

 

Thank you for your generosity for making this a success. There a lot of members working 

diligently in preparation for the Warrior concert. This event is open to the public and I hope 

that you can all find some time to attend and bring your family. Promises to be great food, 

music, and fun.  

 

The Harley Burgess Memorial Golf Tournament is also in August. See the posting in this             

newsletter to make your reservations early and reserve a spot.     

 

I have had the privelege of seeing many long term members commiting themselves to 

maintaing the facility. If it was not for their dedication our Post would fail to exist. I am truly 

grateful to our legion family. If you or you know of someone or a business that would 

consider donating their time and material to the Post by all means lets us know. The building 

and the Pavilion need a new roof. We need new grill for our cookouts the one we have is 

functioning but barely. Remember money that comes into the post always goes back to the 

SAVE THE DATES 

There are no membership 

meetings during July or 

August. Regular meetings will 

resume in September. 

 

August 13th, Annual 

LEGION WARRIOR 

CONCERT. 

 

August 27th, Annual 

HARLEY BURGESS 

MEMORIAL GOLF 

TOURNAMENT. 

 

 

 
l. 

 

 

 

APRIL 30TH 
MOOLA PALOOZA  

CASH BASH 

 



community. This leaves little for maintaining the facility that we all have come to enjoy. The 

family picnic is Saturday July the 23rd. Please bring a dish to pass and your family I look 

forward to meeting you. 
 

For God and Country  

 

Ed Wawrzaszek  

Commander 468 American Legion Post. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Flag Day ceremony. 

 

Membership meeting is at 7:30 PM every 
second Monday of the month. 

Contact Us 

468 GREECE AMERICAN 

LEGION POST 

344 Dorsey Road 

Greece, NY 14616 

585-663-2091 

YOU CAN EMAIL THE COMMANDER 

ewawrzaszek@gmail.com 

https://www.greeceny468legionpost.c

om/ 
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Thank you to Steve Wendell for your photography. 

 

   

Our presentation from Senator Cooney 



 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


